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PRESS RELEASE 
17 December 2018, Monday 

IIM Trichy conducts International Week hosting eminent faculty from across the globe  

Indian Institute of Management Tiruchirappalli is conducting the second iteration of International Week 

starting from 17th December and will be held until 23rd December. Popularly known as the I-week among 

the business schools, this initiative was started by IIM Trichy in 2017. During this event eminent faculties 

from various business schools across the globe gather to impart their knowledge through various credit-

courses.  

 

The faculties hail from Australian Institute of Business, Western Michigan University, University of 

Louisville, Victoria Business School among others. These courses provide the students with a much-needed 

exposure to various global business perspectives and how to amalgamate the domestic knowledge with the 

business decisions. I-week conducted during the month of December attracts students from the regular MBA 

program as well as executive MBA program alike. 

 

This year there are 11 faculties from across 5 countries such as Australia, New Zealand, USA, Fiji/ Malaysia, 

UK/China for the I-Week. They will be taking up 11 courses in different domains designed specifically to 

impart the nuances of both theory and application across the span of 7 days. In this second iteration of I-Week 

more than 120 students have enrolled comprising of both PGP and PGBM students from several institutes.  

 

IIM Trichy looks forward to an engaging and enriching experience for both the faculty and the students. 
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